
SouthCoast  Corsairs  High
School Robotics Team’s First
Competition Of The Season
The SouthCoast Corsairs, a local FRC high school robotics team
based  out  of  UMass  Dartmouth  will  be  having  their  first
competition of the season this weekend at Bridgewater Raynham
High School, 415 Center St, Bridgewater, MA 02324. It will be
lots of fun seeing the product of their hard work! Wish them
luck!
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Find  out  more  on  their  Facebook  page:
https://www.facebook.com/frc5846/


